
   
 

St. Paul’s Constituent District 23 
School Board of Trustees 

Special Called Meeting 
Monday, August 17, 2015 

5:30 PM 
 

MINUTES 
 

Present: Charles Glover, Chairman, Josephine Matthews, Co-chairman, Richmond 
Truesdale, Blanche Bowens, Marvin Bowens, Francenia Nelson and Leroy Seabrook. 
 
Guests: Two parents,  one grandparent, Mrs. Hollingshead-Brown, Principal of EB Ellington, 
Wanda Hughes, Assistant Principal at EB Ellington Advanced Studies, Susan Miles, Principal 
at Jane Edwards, John Cobb, Principal on Assignment  and Bridget Berry, Principal of 
Minnie Hughes 
 
The Board approved the Special Called Meeting Agenda with an additional item.  Mr. 
Bowens motioned to amend the agenda to include a parent regarding bus safety.  Ms 
Matthews 2nd  
 
Mr. Cobb introduced himself as the principal on assignment working with Terri Nichols in 
the Elementary Learning Community. 
 
Mr. Bowens stated he had spoken to Ms Nichols’ office and was told that student should 
report to school on tomorrow until an investigation can be launched and she reports back 
to the Board. 
 
Ms Hughes reported on the opening of the EB Ellington Advanced Studies. 
 
The Board went into Executive Session 
 
A transfer that was approved at the Board’s last meeting was re-visited. 
 
The Board went into Open Session 
 
Mr. Seabrook motioned to allow the student in question to stay at Jane Edwards . Ms 
Matthews 2nd. 
 
No further businesses were discussed, the meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Charles Glover, Chairman   Date  
 
___________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 


